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Musical Prelude
Words of Welcome:  
Announcements:  
Birthdays or Anniversaries
Call to Worship:
Blessing: 
Praise:
Worship:
Prayers of Adoration and Confession:    
Confessional Moment:                                 The Lord’s Prayer (sing)                     
Children’s Story:                                           Share the love of Jesus
Children’s Music:
Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:
Scripture Reading:                                         Jeremiah 29: 4-7 (NIV)
Hymn:                                           “Will your anchor hold?” (DB 744) 
Message:

Closing Prayer:                 “Lord in your mercy” …”Hear our prayers”
Offering:                                                        “Joyful, joyful” (verse 1) 
Dedication:                                                                               Prayer
Hymn:                                                       “One more step” (DB 641)
Benediction and Verbal amen:                               “Forward in Faith”

The Announcements
Good morning and welcome to our annual church picnic. 
Please stay after the service and enjoy the meal and games.
Many thanks to the people who attended or ordered from our 
Strawberry Social. Appreciation is also sent out to those who 
helped with the event.
Many congratulations to all who have graduated from their 
respective studies. We will be praying for all our students as they 
head into summer.
With the summer approaching and the Truth Seekers program 
wrapping up for the year, the search is on for volunteers to do fun 
activities with our children during the church service for the months 
of July and August. If you are able to help for one, two or more 
Sundays, please speak to Mary Zettler.
An advance notice: Our church will be leading the worship service 
at Rockwood Terrace on Thursday, July 11 at 2 p.m. Everyone in 
the congregation is invited to attend and worship with the residents 
at Rockwood.
There will be Open House for the Ethnos (New Tribes) Jungle 
Camp on Saturday, July 6 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. This offers the 
opportunity for people to see how missionaries are trained to go out 
to spread the Gospel of the Lord. If you plan to attend, you are 
encouraged to register by going to the webpage ethnos.ca.
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